
 

Our Ref: 147 15 

 

15th October 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent /Carer  

 

I am delighted to announce that on Thursday 22nd October the ‘Pearl of Africa’ children’s choir from 

Uganda will be hosting a day of musical workshops for the students at St Margaret’s. This will include 

traditional drumming, dancing, singing and crafts.  

 

The school choir and samba band will be involved in the afternoon session and during this time we 

will prepare a musical item that will be performed together at a concert in St Anne’s Church at  

7.00 pm.   Students should arrive at St Anne’s at 6.45pm at the lastest. 

 

Entry fee to the concert is by donation and all students, parents and relatives are very welcome. This 

will be a thoroughly enjoyable evening which will finish at approximately 9.00pm.   

 

More information and further background to both the choir and the ‘Molly and Paul Child Care 

foundation’ which support schools and orphanages in Uganda can be found at 

www.pearlofafrica.org.uk. 

 

If you give permission for your son to take part in this event, please complete and return the reply 

slip below to the music department as soon as possible.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support.  

 

 

 

Miss C Smith  

Director of Music 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP – Pearl of Africa – Return to Music Department 

Name: _____________________________________________ Form: ____________________ 

I give permission for my son to take part in the Pearl of Africa concert at St Anne’s Church on 

Thursday 22nd October.  

 

I have made appropriate travel arrangements to and from the venue for my son.  

Signed: ______________________________(parent/carer) Date: _____________________  

 


